
7151800 HIGHWAY LIGHTING SYSTEM 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Stephen Furman 
Work Phone: 850-981-2712 

E-Mail: Stephen.Furman@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (11-15-21 Industry) 
The additions to this spec. seem out of place in the number 7 comment. I suggest making the 
additions number 8 under "High Mast Lighting Pole and Foundation Removal". 
Response: 
 


